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From: Cyndi Sharkey

To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Sandy clean up
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 10:10:16 AM

From: Claire <kastelerclaire@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 10:01 AM

To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Re: Sandy clean up

You are fine to use my email. I am aware of the replacement plan with the dumpsters being
available for reservation. We have actually reserved a dumpster before and my hope is that
Sandy will keep both programs! Having the dumpsters available for reservation helps
encourage residents to remodel, landscape and renovate homes. But the curbside clean up is
necessary for yearly home and property maintenance. Since Sandy is not a community that is
developed with lots of strict HOA’s like there are in other states, residents are not required to
pay fines if they don’t keep up their property but instead have the curbside clean up service
provided for them which encourages them to kindly participate when they see “everyone else
is doing it.” I think it makes for a much more peaceful community where people help one
another out, take pride in their home/property and enjoy the community. Fingers crossed that
this program will stay!

Claire Kasteler

From: Claire <kastelerclaire@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 7:47 AM

To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Sandy clean up

I am writing because of my concerns about the decision to do away with/alter the Sandy curbside
clean up program. If I’'m being quite honest I am shocked that this is even being considered given
the amount of participation there is in the curbside pickup! This program is one of my favorite
things about living in Sandy—it makes it so easy for every household to keep their homes up that the
home values continue to hold/increase and the cleanliness and community effort make it a lovely
place to live. I am asking that this proposal be re-considered and the budget be found to KEEP the
curbside program in Sandy the way it is! Thank you...

Claire Kasteler
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